
STAY ACTIVE WITH IGNITE! 

 

Dear parents, 

 

We hope this email finds you and your families well. We are Ignite Sport and we work 

with your school to deliver PE and sport. 

  

Over a very short period of time we have all had to drastically change our routines, and 

we all hope for things to be back to normal as soon as possible. We all respect that we 

must do our part to help the pandemic end and are staying home. 

 

We think of those who are on the front line – our amazing NHS, those providing 

essential key worker services, some of your schools and teachers included – and all 

those who are working so hard to keep the cogs in motion, day and night. Many families 

are in week three of no school; learning from home and exploring new ways of making 

things work. Many parents are also working from home; tricky times for everyone but 

also a time that we must stick together and ride the wave.  

 

Whatever your situation, we want to help keep families entertained and physical at 

home.  

 

Being a people-led business, we have been working hard to move to virtual platforms 

and content to enable our services to function online. We hope our new online content 

is of use.  

 

Take care and stay safe, 

 

Ignite 

 

  

 

 
 

  



   

 

 

 

LEARN FROM HOME 

  

Children - enjoy our videos and downloads (for ages 2 to 18) from your 

favourite coaches and teachers.   

 

 CLICK HERE 
 

 
 

  

 

Mums and Dads - take a look at our Stay at Home Hub for inspiration, FREE 

adult learning online courses, and daily physical activity guides... CLICK HERE 

  

 
 

 

https://www.ignitesportuk.com/learn-from-home
https://www.ignitesportuk.com/news/stay-home-stay-active
https://www.ignitesportuk.com/news/stay-home-stay-active

